



[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear Parents, 

After Easter, our topic in Year 2 is ‘Treasure Island’. On Wednesday 18th April, we would like the children to come in dressed as a pirate or something similar relating to the theme. We will be spending the day linking our English and Maths to our theme to engage the children and get them fully immersed in the topic. 
Wishing you all a Happy Easter and looking forward to seeing you on Monday 16th April. 

Regards,
Mrs Lilly, Mrs Darling and Mrs Firth
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